
 

STATEMENT ON CYBER INCIDENT 

16 SEPTEMBER 2025 

   

Today we have informed colleagues, suppliers and partners that we have extended 
the current pause in our production until Wednesday 24th September 2025.  

We have taken this decision as our forensic investigation of the cyber incident 
continues, and as we consider the different stages of the controlled restart of our 
global operations, which will take time.  

We are very sorry for the continued disruption this incident is causing and we will 
continue to update as the investigation progresses. 

 


